
[Type here] 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week..... 

We have started to look at instructions. We 

have made a healthy smoothie as part of our 

‘Fighting Fit’ topic. We took pictures of each 

stage and then wrote a set of instructions for 

how to make it. We then went on to learning 

some traditional playground games and next 

week we will be writing instructions for how to 

play them. 

In Maths we have been looking at 2D shapes 

and their properties. We looked at how shapes 

can be all around us and found some in our 

playground. We have struggled a little with 

pentagons, hexagons and octagons so perhaps 

you could go over these again at home. 
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This week in phonics we have learnt 

the sounds ‘ie’ as in pie ‘ea’ as in bead, 

‘oy’ as in toy and ‘ir’ as in girl. 

Next Week.... 

Week 8!!  

We will be concluding our instruction 

writing as we finish off our 

playground games.  

In Maths we will be looking at 3D 

shapes and will be trying to learn 

their names. 

 This is the last newsletter before 

half term; I hope you all have a 

restful week’s holiday. 

A BIG Well Done.... 

to those who have been on 

‘outstanding’ 3 or more times this 

week!  

Kayla, Mia, Amelia, Florence, Erin, 

Matthew, Sienna, Elissa and Harvey- 

Jake. 

Talk Topic  

What 2D shapes can you 

find around the house?  

Certificates and Awards 

Writer of the Week – 

Isaac for excellent instructions. 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Daisy for a brilliant attitude to her 

learning. 

Christian Value Certificate for 

Peace– 

Mia 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 

newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  
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